
 
Town of Rockford November 2023 

 2024 Budget Public Hearings at Rockford Town Hall                                                           
Wednesday, November 15, 2023 at 7pm. The purpose of this hearing will be to take public comment 

on the preliminary 2024 budget. The regular Town Council meeting will begin immediately after. 

Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at 7pm. The purpose of this hearing will be to take public comment 

on the final 2024 budget. The regular Town Council meeting will begin immediately after. 

 

Rockford Town Hall  20 W Emma Street  509-291-4716      M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm  

Mayor                           
Carrie Roecks                                  

Councilmembers                                                                                        
Clint Stevenson                                   
Micki Harnois                                   

Tim Fricke                                           
Walt Whitman    
Kevin Willms 

 Pack your outside water meters as soon as possible to avoid them freezing. 

 Please do not rake leaves into the streets. Doing this may hinder proper drainage. 

 Town Hall will be closed 11/10 for Veteran’s Day and 11/23-11/24 for Thanksgiving. 

Election Day is November 7th. 

Don’t forget to vote! 

 
 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

Snow Removal Policy 

PLEASE refrain from parking vehicles on the street when it’s likely  

that plowing will be necessary.  
The Town of Rockford believes that it is in the best interest of the residents for 

the town to assume basic responsibility for control of snow and ice on town 

streets. Reasonable ice and snow control is necessary for routine travel and 

emergency services. The Public Works Director will decide when to begin snow 

or ice control operations.  For a copy of the policy in it’s entirety, please contact 

Town Hall or go to rockfordwa.com.  

The town will make an effort to remove snow from the downtown area      

sidewalks, provided personnel and funds are available. Business owners 

should not assume the town will be solely responsible for the sidewalks in 

front of their businesses. It will be necessary for business owners to work in 

conjunction with town personnel to keep the sidewalks snow and ice free. 

Residents are responsible for snow removal on the sidewalks in front of their 

property. The town is not responsible for driveways.  You should expect to 

have to keep your driveway open.   

 

Saluting the heroes who served our nation and        

remembering the heroes who never came back. 

Thank you. 

After hours/emergency contacts: 

Carrie Roecks 509-270-3310 

Dave Thompson 509-291-4716 x3 


